“Coffee Break Meeting”  7/12/17   Koffee Kupp
This was an impromptu meeting started by Bruce Haveman & Erick Elgin to discuss the 6/19 meeting that Erick wasn’t able to attend.  Bruce gave Norm Knorr a call to join who picked up Nels Johston on the way to the meeting.  
Fall FLA Meeting – Bruce suggested we should schedule a Fall Meeting to inform the FLA & community about the results & costs of the 2017 treatment program, progress being made on address the observations & recommendations of the MSU Project.  We would announce the Fall Meeting with a Fall Newsletter & perhaps some signs &/or advertisement to remind & encourage participation. 
EWM - Most of our discussion was on the status of the lake & the recent PLM Survey.  We have not heard from Bre on the Survey results or any actions that might be needed later in the year.  Erick pointed out that part of our “Management Plan” should be to identify the long term purpose & objectives to control invasive species, not eradicate weeds.  In other words, why & how to accomplish the end point.
Boat Wash Effort - We discussed the applications observed at several lakes & possibility we could again have another session at one of the Bass Tournaments or perhaps a demonstration at the city launch site.   
No Wake Zone - Bruce reported that he attended the TWP meeting & indicated that approval was to start the process with the DNR & TWP to implement in 2018.
Lake Monitoring Program - Erick emphasized the importance of participating in the CLMP protocol for early detection & then rapid response to manage the appearance of new invasive species.  In addition, CLMP data will monitor the improvements we’ve accomplished as well provide documentation for grants & other funding.  We were not clear on the status of the City managing this program.
Lake Level - Dale Twing has indicated he will talk to his contacts about what is needed to change the summer level date.  Erick mentioned that lowering the lake level could be beneficial in controlling some invasive species.  
Low Oxygen Level – Norm has been in contact with the 2 contractors we’ve discussed to set-up mid-August presentations.  

Next Meeting – Bruce suggested we should schedule a meeting with Jerry & Todd to continue reviewing the MSU Survey Report as well as a FLA Board meeting in mid August.  Hopefully, these could be combined with presentations from the contractors.

Norm Knorr  7/13/17  

